IMPORTANT NOTICE

NAAC (Nation Assessment and Accreditation Council) Peer Team will visit the
college on and from 21" to 23" November 2016. All Parents of the Students,
Students, Teachers’ and Non-Teaching staff are requested to cooperate with the
Peer Team for the purpose of their smooth visit of our college. Further, all are
also requested to provide all sorts of documents and information whatever and

whenever they require.
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